
From: Sayce, Stephen [mailto:stephen.sayce@environment-agency.gov.uk]  

Sent: 06 January 2016 08:29 
To: Tom Hatfield; Andrea OConnor 

Cc: Van, Rob 
Subject: MN2.12 Land North of Brakenway 

 
Tom / Andrea 
 
Based upon the information submitted we have no objection to the allocation of this site. 
 
We would suggest the Lead Local Flood Authority is consulted with regards to surface water 
arrangements if you haven’t already done so. 

Kind Regards  
Steve Sayce 

 
The Environment Agency  
Sustainable Places (Liverpool City Region) 
Richard Fairclough House  
Knutsford Road  
Latchford, Warrington  
Cheshire  
WA4 1HT  
 
Email: stephen.sayce@environment-agency.gov.uk 
Team email: SPPlanning.RFH@environment-agency.gov.uk. 
 

 
 

Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally 

privileged. If you have received this message by mistake, please notify the 

sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone else. 

 

We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should 

still check any attachment before opening it. 

We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to 

under the Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for 

litigation.  Email messages and attachments sent to or from any Environment 

Agency address may also be accessed by someone other than the sender or 

recipient, for business purposes. 
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